Derby City Council

NOTICE OF DECISION

Withdrawal Statement for the
Chellaston Neighbourhood Planning Group

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended)
Localism Act 2011
Neighbourhood Planning Regulations 2012 (as amended)

The acting Chair of the Chellaston Neighbourhood Planning Forum gave formal notice to the
Council on 3 March 2020 that, at the Annual General Meeting held on Saturday 29 February
2020, Forum members voted to dissolve the Chellaston Neighbourhood Planning Forum. The
acting Chair of the Forum requested that the Council initiate the formal procedures necessary

to withdraw the Forum’s designation in relation to Neighbourhood Planning.

In accordance with Regulation 12 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012
(as amended), this statement confirms the withdrawal of the Chellaston Neighbourhood
Planning Forum’s designation as the Neighbourhood Forum for the Chellaston Neighbourhood

Planning Area.
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